
 

Town of Clinton Police/OEM 
Administrative Order No. 2020-6 

Advisement 
Essential Business Clarification 

 

 
All businesses with retail food licenses operating within the Town are permitted to remain open 
for takeout and delivery only. 
 
All outdoor tables and chairs should be removed immediately and customers are prohibited 
from using indoor dining tables. 
 
Food businesses are encouraged to provide service via delivery or curbside pickup only.  All food 
businesses are expected to observe the social distancing guidelines.  If customers cannot line up 
for service and maintain the proper social distancing, service should be offered only via delivery 
and curbside pickup.  If the OEM Coordinator or other law enforcement officer observes a food 
business that is not compliant with social distancing guidelines, they will be required to only 
provide service via curbside pickup or delivery. 
 
It is the responsibility of the individual businesses to monitor compliance of their customers and 
employees with social distancing guidelines and shall remain responsible for any illnesses 
contracted by their employees or customers as a result of failure to comply with such guidelines. 
 
This advisement and the list of businesses that are allowed to remain operating may change if 
the Governor's Office issues further guidance on the definition and operation of essential 
businesses or restaurants. 

 

This order shall take effect immediately. 


